
 

 
 

November 4, 2022 
  
 
Cheryl Suggashie, Nishnawbe-Aski Legal Services  
csuggashie@nanlegal.on.ca 
 
Re:  3 pots of soup and 6 bannocks 
 
  
Dear Ms. Suggashie, 
 
Please accept this letter an invoice for the catering that will be provided by the Pow Wow Circle for 
the November 7, 8 and 9, 2022 lunches. 
 
The invoice amount is as follows: 
  

$270/pot of soup X 3  = $810.00 
$20/bannock X 6   = $120.00 
TOTAL:     = $930.00 

  
Please send remittance to the mailing address above and thank you so much, miikwech, for 
supporting our fundraising efforts for the next pow wow! 
 
Your sincerely,  
    

Donna Williams 
 
Donna Williams – Chair 
807.728.2562 
keesic@outlook.com 
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